Annex-1

GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
MINISTRY OF RAILWAYS
(RAILWAY BOARD)

No. PC-V11/2017/R-U/1 New Delhi, dated 5 /12/2017

The General Manager/CAQs(R),
All Zonal Railways & Production Units,
(As per mailing list)

Sub: Representations received from various HAG level Officers of
Indian Railways regarding inconsistency in pay consequent to
implementation consequent to implementation of 7% cpc
recommendations.

Post 7" CPC implementation, queries have been raised by several Railways
regarding erstwhile Junior Officers drawing more pay than those senior in terms of
DITS/date of entry in Group ‘A’ Service, in situations where ‘Stepping-up’ rules are
not applicable.

2. It is conveyed that a comprehensive reference on this account has been sent

to Ministry of Finance and response is awaited.
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Dy. Director, Pay Commission-Vii
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